SCC Meeting - May 8th

running.

In Attendance	:Faculty: Rachelle Bolingbroke	
	Nanette Jensen	
	Steve Herrmann	
	Teresa Whitehead	
Parents:	Angela Seegmiller (chair)	
	Mindy Harmon (chair-elect?)	
	Adria Howse (secretary)	
	Karina Ruvalcaba	
	Cathy Ambrose	
	Karen Wynn	
	Julie Reid	
	Amy Chariton	
District:	Patti Henwood	
Welcome & Fo	OOD!!!! YUMMY FOOD!!!!	

	ette Jensen doing the DRA (reading assessment) out of 20 AM kids, every single 3 or 4 (only 4 possible)	
Lynne Walker (our ELL person) would like to hold some workshops for teachers.		

All our equipment (for pilots) are here just waiting to be installed). Our computer lab is up and

The marque is in progress also. We are going to have one on the 400 W. side of the building. We need input on any others we want.

Nominate Cathy Ambrose as secretary for next year! Rachelle Bolingbroke nominate, Angela and many, many others second that!

Recess Before Lunch: Studies show that more fruits and vegies are eaten. Times are adjusted; better eating habits; highly recommended by P.E. teachers and district. It is already being implemented in a few schools around the district.
Let's get it worked out and start it next year: first day of school

Introductions: we have a few new people

Sandi West: Mastery Connect – we had a meeting introducing it to our faculty and parents
It keeps track of EACH STUDENT and where each student is in each area. Our stumbling block right now is data. Teachers need to learn how to use it.
We have already allocated \$3,000 for this.
IXL.com- (website for math)
Could we do both Mastery Connect & IXL? If we have the money, we need to put it into use. We are the first Elementary School to start this program. Could we get a discount or some kind of deal due to this?

Shawna Boles petitioned for money for non-fiction books for the first grade level. She didn't get the grant she applied for. We received another grant from Target for \$1,000 that we could use some of.

Looked over Trustland Budget: After the budget proposals and actual expenses, we came out \$5,227 below expected cost.
All teachers are going to see Mike Mattos in August. That's already been proposed and approved.
Proposal: Rachelle, CTL (curriculum team leader) training meeting with another school. We wouldn't be paying for the training, just for their time. Cathy 2 nd that. Voted on and all were in favor.
Could we substitute another teacher who is not the CTL if the current CTL cannot attend the training meeting?

Thanks to Patti for always being here and taking our concerns back to the District.